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Foundation 2 attendance class winner this week is Dragonflies. 

Wiggly Worms Dragonflies 

87% 90% 
 

Keystage 1 attendance class winner this week is Orange class. 
 

Green Yellow Pink Orange Blue 

85% 92% 90% 98% 95% 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminder 

Please label clothes, sandwich boxes etc. we have a number of items around school 

that we cannot return, as they are not labeled with the child’s name. 

Dates                 

INSET days – 27th October 2023, 21st and 22nd December 2023, 3rd June 2024 

Please also use our website for a calendar of term dates. 

Conduct on School Site 

Concerns have been raised regarding use of bad language on school premises. Using 

bad language or discussing adult topics is absolutely not acceptable in front of the 

children. Children may appear not to be listening but they pick up on conversations 

very quickly. Remember also, that there are many younger siblings waiting at the 

school gate at home time as well as children in the classroom next to the kitchen. We 

are finding children are repeating unsuitable words in the playground. Please support 

us in modelling good behaviour and language at all times but particularly on school 

grounds. 

The school site is, and should always be, a safe place for children and their parents 

and carers. If you see or hear anything which you feel goes against our ethos, please 

report it to the office immediately. Thank you to those of you who already have done 

so. 

Reminder – Vaping is not allowed on school site. Once through the school gates please 

refrain from using vaping devices. 

 
 Middays needed 

Due to staff illness we have been short of Midday Supervisors. We are currently 

covering this with Teaching staff. If you think you would be available to help at lunch 

times or become a relief or full time Midday Supervisor please speak to the office 

staff or Mrs. Dodd.  


